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Mr Wilson (The Minister of Finance and 
Personnel): In recent months my department 
has considered the future delivery of the functions 
provided by Land & Property Services (LPS).  As 
a result, I have agreed that LPS will cease to be 
an Executive Agency within the Department from 
1 April 2013.

LPS will retain its branding and continue to 
deliver the same services as before, but as a 
business area within the Department rather than 
as an Agency.  This is largely an administrative 
change and will have no impact on the daily 
work of the majority of staff.




